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2022-2023 Tentative Budget 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Hillburn's tentative budget for the 

fiscal year that will begin on June 1, 2022 and end May 31, 2023 has been completed and 

filed in the office of the Clerk-Treasurer located at 31 Mountain Avenue, Hillburn, NY. 

 

The tentative budget is available and it may be inspected at the Village Office during 

normal hours, or online at www.hillburn.org. 

 

 

The Hillburn Village Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the tentative 

budget on Tuesday, April 12, 2022, in the Municipal Meeting Room, 31 Mountain 

Avenue, Hillburn, NY, commencing at 7:15PM.  At the public hearing, any person 

may be heard in favor of or against the budget as compiled, or for or against any item or 

items therein contained.  The maximum compensation to be paid to each member of the 

Board is as follows: $18,000 per annum – Mayor; $9,750 per annum – Deputy Mayor; 

$8,400 per annum – Trustee. 

 

 

Dated:   April 5, 2022 

 

 

 

        Robin G. Miele, 

        Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

Terry Rice, 

Village Attorney 

 

 

 

 


